

Bulletin #25 – August 28, 2018

New Electronic Payment Options for Binders and Invoices

OFP has changed to a new 3rd party payment vendor, so there will no longer be a convenience fee associated with electronic payments. We encourage customers to use this FREE service.

Additionally, binder premium payments can now come directly from the customer rather than coming from the agency's checking account.

Payments may be made via checking account, savings account, or Visa® / Mastercard® debit and credit cards. To make a payment, visit www.ohiofairplan.com or call 800-282-1772.

~~~

As always, if you have any questions, please contact OFP at 614-839-6446 or 800-282-1772.